
WITHDRAWAL OF PUBLIC NOTICE  

INCREASED SUPPLEMENTAL QUALITY INCENTIVE PAYMENTS FOR ELIGIBLE 

NURSING FACILITIES 

Pursuant to 42 C.F.R. § 447.205, the Georgia Department of Community Health 

(“Department”) is required to give public notice of any significant proposed change in its 

methods and standards for setting payment rates for services. On June 10, 2021, the 

Department issued a Public Notice regarding increased supplemental quality incentive 

payments for eligible nursing facilities. An opportunity for public comment was held on 

June 17, 2021 at 10:30 a.m., via WebEx audio.  Written comments were due on or before 

June 24, 2021. Based upon further review and consideration, the Department is hereby 

withdrawing the June 10, 2021 public notice.  Additional information regarding next steps 

is forthcoming.  

 

This Withdrawal of Public Notice is available for review at each county Division of Family and 

Children Services office. Should you have additional questions or concerns, you may email 

them to Lynnette Rhodes at lrhodes@dch.ga.gov.   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THIS 29th DAY OF JUNE, 2021 

Frank W. Berry, Commissioner 
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